
Weekly Newsletter 11th February

Dear Parents/Carers,


What an exciting week this has been! I think the snow really perked 
us up – I know Berwick has been full of sledgers, snowballers and 
snowmen!


I hope you have enjoyed your time playing in the snow as much as I 
have!


I am really looking forward to our School Singalong tomorrow at 
11.30. Our fabulous new school song (you can find it on Seesaw or 
on the Website) has been buzzing around in my head all week! We 
are all going to sing it together, wherever we are, at 11.30. We 
can’t be together, but we can sing together!


Next week is our half term holiday, and I think we have all earned a 
much needed rest. Please take this time to do some simple things 
that you enjoy – take a walk on the beach, bake a cake or have a 
bike ride.


I really hope that we will hear some good news soon.


I would like to say a huge thankyou to all the staff at Tweedmouth 
West who have worked with such dedication and enthusiasm since 
that last-minute announcement in January. This half term holiday is 
well deserved!


Take care everyone, and be kind to each other.


We are in this together.


Mrs Robertson



